(MARKHAM

PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice of Public Meeting regarding an application to amend the Official Plan (Revised
1987), as amended, Unionville Core Area Secondary Plan OPA No. 107, Markham
Centre Secondary Plan OPA No. 21 and Unionville South Secondary Plan OPA No.22
and Zoning By-Laws 11-72, 1229, 122-72,134-79, 304-87 and 177-96, as amended, was
mailed to all affected land owners on May 5, 2006 and published in the Markham
Economist and Sun on April 20 and April 22, 2006. Proper notice was given and the
public meeting was held on Tuesday, May 16, 2006, in accordance with the provisions of
the Planning Act.

It has come to the attention of the Town that some individuals may have been incorrectly
advised that the meeting was cancelled and left the Civic Centre without attending the
public meeting. As a result, consideration of this issue has been postponed until the
council meeting on Tuesday June 13, 2006. Those who did not attend the Public Meeting
wishing to make an oral or written submission are to advise the Clerk’s Department in
writing at 101 Town Centre Blvd., Markham, ON, L3R 9W3 or by e-mail to
atari@markham.ca or by telephone to Alida Tari at (905) 477-7000, extension 7935 not
later than 4:30 p.m. on Friday June 9, 2005, of their wish to do so.

Additional information is available from Lilli Duoba of the Town’s Planning Department,
at (905) 477-7000, extension 7925, quoting file number MI 142.

Dated May 23, 2006

Sheila Birrell
Town Clerk



